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Early Literacy 
Programs: Programs 
for babies, children, 
and parents that 
develop pre-reading 
skills 
 

Story Time I prepare a craft, sing songs and tell 
stories to suit the varying ages of the 
children that attend.  This month, we 
went through the alphabet reading Chicka 
Chicka Boom Boom, sang songs and read 
stories using felt characters and other 
props.  Twenty nine children and care 
givers attended five programs. 

 

Adult and Senior 
Programs 
 

Reading at Golden Dawn 
Seniors 
Residence/Nursing Home 

On Mondays, I visit the Golden Dawn and 
read to a few of the residences.  We have 
worked our way through Stuart McLean’s 
Vinyl Café as well as learned about Queen 
Victoria.  Nine people attended one 
program. 

Knitting Circle People bring in their projects, questions 
and skills to the circle and knit for two 
hours.  I read a story from a knitting book 
by Alice Hoffman, and discuss a knitting 
design.  I have also started reading short 
stories from the Vinyl Café by Stuart 
McLean.  Forty-four people attended four 
programs. 

Thursday Sages Every Thursday, Beth choses a topic and 
explores/teaches the patrons that attend 
the session.  This month, topics included 
exploring more in Mango Languages and a 
special presentation by Ulla Conrad, a 
steward and trail caretaker of a portion 
of the Bruce Trail.  Thirty-seven people 
attended five programs. 
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